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Volunteer opportunities with PBI Indonesia

PBI is an independent, volunteer-based organisation strongly committed to principles of nonviolence, nonpartisanship and nonhierarchical functioning. PBI has been working in Indonesia since 1999 and in other countries around the world since 1981.

PBI volunteers in Jakarta and Papua help build durable peace and human rights in Indonesia.  Volunteers develop and maintain a "proactive presence" to make space for peace and human rights by, for example, organising peace building activities such as discussions and workshops, accompanying local organisations who are threatened and disseminating information about human rights organisations.

The IP is currently recruiting new volunteers who will serve for 18 months in Indonesia, living in modest accommodation and possibly working in remote areas. The next selection training will take place in Indonesia from 10-21 August 2009. See www.pbi-indonesia.org for more details on how to apply.

Deadline for applications: 31 May 2009

